The 2011 Paranormal Summit - The University of Nebraska at Omaha Paranormal
Society will be hosting the Paranormal Summit on Friday, October 21, 2011.

From 6pm to 10:30pm In Room 101 of the College of Public Affairs and Community Service
(CPACS) building, attendees will hear from a variety of local Omaha experts on ghostly and
paranormal activity. After the groups talk about their most interesting investigations,
everyone will follow one team out on the UNO campus for an actual ghost hunt! The UNO
Paranormal Society has organized the annual event.

“The purpose of UNO Paranormal Society — and this event in particular —is to look at the
logical, scientific and rational explanations of the paranormal phenomenon,” said Dave
Pares, adjunct professor of geography and meteorology at UNO and faculty advisor for the
UNO Paranormal Society. “But, we like to have fun and are open to exploring all kinds of
evidence.” The UNO Paranormal Society can be contacted by email at
unomahaps@gmail.com.

5:00 pm - Registration and networking

6:00 pm - Introduction

6:10 pm - UNO Paranormal Society, “Stuff around Campus”

6:45 pm - Hartland Paranormal “Breaking into Paranormal investigation”
7:20 pm - Metro Area Paranormal Society, “Paranormal 101”

7:55 pm - Orbs Omaha, “Investigations and Evidence”

8:30 pm - P.R.I.S.M. “PRISM explores the paranormal “
9:10 pm - Break into groups for mini ghost hunts

9:40 pm - Panel Discussion

10:10 pm - EVP Results

10:30 pm - End of Paranormal Summit

Registration for the event starts at 5pm, there will be a $5 registration fee payable at the door.

Meet hosts and former guests from the UNO UFO Study Group “Spooky Action at a Distance”
radio show, and the UNO Paranormal Society “On the Fringe” radio show.

For more information, contact John Powers at unomahaps@gmail.com or 402-319-2721 or Dave
Pares at unomahaps@gmail.com or 402-651-9670.



